
 

Happy New Year!  

 

This last year, we accomplished quite a lot for District Three and the City of San Diego. 

Sometimes with so much going on and in these fast-paced times itɅs diʛcult to  

remember all of our progress. ϥ will be updating my city website to keep information 

available for you about neighborhood policies by area, and our ongoing work plan. 

 

With the new legislative year beginning on January 7th, ϥɅm honored to  

continue the advocacy for quality neighborhood services in our communities. My coun-

cil colleagues and ϥ share a commitment to pursuing a meaningful, community driven 

agenda this next year and building a strong Council to champion it.  

 

ϥɅm excited to share with you that ϥ will be continuing the chairmanship of the Economic 

Development and ϥntergovernmental Relations Committee and have been appointed 

Vice Chair of the Committee on Active Transportation and ϥnfrastructure, Vice Chair of 

the Committee on Land Use and Housing, and as a standing member of the Rules  

Committee.   

 

As Chair of the Regional Task Force on Homelessness ϥ will continue to pursue programs 

and policies that have been proven to end an individualɅs homelessness while working 

with regional stakeholders to improve our communityɅs response to homelessness.  

 

2019 has promise to be a transformative year for the City of San Diego. With your input 

and support ϥɅm conɲdent in our ability to secure a safer, sustainable San Diego.  

Councilmember Ward serves on the following: 

Chair, Economic Development & Intergovernmental Relations 

Chair, Regional Task Force on the Homeless 

 

Vice-Chair, Committee on Active Transportation & Infrastructure       Member, SANDAG Regional Planning  Committee 

Vice-Chair, Committee on Land Use & Housing                                          Member, MTS Board of Directors 

Member, Rules Committee                                                           Alternate Member, California Coastal Commission                                      

  

1) The Japanese Friendship Garden has a new addition! A beautiful restored statue from 1735 and  a tranquil 

fountain.  

2) My oʛce joined the San Diego Labor Council at Feeding San Diego to sort, clean, bag and box food for La-

borɅs Annual Food and Toy Drive.  

3) Thanks to community members and North Park Planning the intersection of Thorn and Grim in North Park 

in now an all-way stop. 

4) ϥnstallation of Phase 1 of the Downtown Mobility Plan has begun! This investment will provide safe infra-

structure for those living and commuting downtown while moving us closer to achieving our Climate Action 

Plan benchmarks.  
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